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STATEMENT ON EDITORSHIP OF FLORIDA ENTOMOLOGIST

Effective on January 1, 2011, Dr. Waldemar
Klassen will take editorship of Florida Entomol-
ogist. Dr. Klassen has had a distinguished ca-
reer as an entomologist with the USDA. After
retiring from Federal service, he served for four
years with the Joint FAO/IAEA Division of Nu-
clear Techniques in Food and Agriculture, and
then as Director of the University of Florida
Tropical Research and Education Center
(TREC) in Homestead, FL. Dr. Klassen is now
retired in Homestead, FL, but maintains an of-
fice at the TREC where he can receive E-mail

and postal service mail. His E-mail address is
WKlassen@ufl.edu and his mailing address is
University of Florida, TREC, 18905 SW 280"
Street, Homestead, FL 33031-3314. Authors
should send new manuscripts to Dr. Klassen be-
ginning in December 2010. Until then, manu-
scripts should continue to come to James L. Na-
tion, Editor, Florida Entomologist, University of
Florida, Gainesville, FL. 32611. The E-mail ad-
dress is JLN@ufl.edu. More details on the
change in editorship will be printed in the De-
cember issue of Florida Entomologist.
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